
 

Memorandum 
 

 

 

To:  Development Services Advisory Committee (DSAC) 

From:  Eric Johnson, Principal Planner 

Date: August 29, 2018 

Re:  LDCA-PL20180002172 Affordable Housing 

 

The enclosed Land Development Code Amendment (LDCA) was reviewed by the DSAC-LDR 

Subcommittee (DSAC-LDR) on August 21, 2018.  The DSAC-LDR unanimously approved the 

LDCA with certain minor changes, all of which have been incorporated into the draft LDCA. Staff 

also made minor edits after the DSAC-LDR for grammar and consistency with the DSAC-LDR’s 

recommendations, and these edits are highlighted in the enclosed. 

 

Staff anticipates the following hearing dates: 

• CCPC – October 4, 2018 or October 18, 2018 

• BCC – November 13, 2018 or December 11, 2018 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Johnson, AICP, CFM 

EricJohnson@colliercountyfl.gov 

(239) 252-2931 
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